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ADDENDUM #2 
 
On June 26, 2020, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Proposal to procure a software system and associated services 
for New Hampshire Hospital for the development of a food service inventory system and 
meal tracker software. 

Pursuant to Section 4, Instructions, Subsection 4.12, Non-Commitment, of RFP-
2021-NHH-03-FOODS Food Service Inventory System, the Department hereby 
cancels this RFP.   


